
HiQ develops new management consulting operation to focus on
international companies

To support its customers internationally, HiQ has started up a new business
area – Business Consulting. This has been created to meet the huge demand for
telecommunications skill in the international arena.

Business Consulting is a natural development for HiQ which is already active
throughout the whole telecommunications chain; from suppliers and operators
to corporate and private customers.

- The two main driving forces behind HiQ’s continued development in
telecommunications are mobility and our customers’ demand for international
consulting assignments. Our expertise is in greater demand globally, says Lars
Stugemo, Deputy Managing Director of HiQ International.

With internationalization and the development of new technology the potential
of the market is expanding enormously. Mobile Internet, with technologies such
as IP (Internet Protocol) and WAP ( Wireless Application Protocol), is attracting
companies which facilitates new business ideas and activities.

- We want to show our customers the business benefits of these new technologies,
reports Stugemo. Many companies are interested in Mobile Internet technology and
we have competence to offer. We expect to have 50 people working with Business
Consulting within six months. As a bonus, our Mobile Internet and WAP initiatives will
get more support through intensifying our focus on management consultancy services
in these areas.

For more information please contact:
Patrik Boman, Head of Business Consulting at HiQ on tel: +46 8 588 90 000
Lars Stugemo, Deputy Managing Director HiQ International AB on tel:
+46 8 588 90 000

HiQ is an IT and management consulting company working with high technology solutions in the fields of
communication and simulation. Founded in 1992, HiQ is a leading company in these areas and the Nordic
region is its domestic market. HiQ employs over 210 people in Stockholm, Arboga, Gothenburg and Oslo.
Group net sales in 1998 were SEK 152 million. The parent company HiQ International AB has been listed on
the Stockholm Stock Exchange O list since 12 April 1999. For more information please visit our web site 
www.hiq.se


